
 

 

ORDINARY MEETING OF THE COUNCIL                           28 NOVEMBER 2000 
 

  

74. PAYDAY: AMENDMENT TO POLICY 
 
 Department : Town Secretary 

 

 At present Council’ s policy regarding payday reads as follows : 

 

 "Payday is on the 25th of each month, or on the first work day thereafter 

should the 25th day of the month fall on a week-end or PUBLIC HOLIDAY.   

However, the month of December in every year would be the exception, in 

which case payday would be the last normal workday before the 25th 

(Christmas Day)." 

 

 RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

 that Council's resolution be rescinded to read as follows: 

 

 1. In future payday would be on the 25th day of each month, or the last 

banking day before the 25th, should the 25th day of the month fall on 

a  

 

  - Sunday 

  - Monday 

  - public holiday 

  - day after a public holiday 

 

 2. However, the month of December in every year would be the 

exception, in which case payday would be the last normal working 

day before the 25th (This year payday will be 22 December 2000). 

 
 
 RESOLVED 
 
 1. that Council's resolution be rescinded to read as follows: 
 
  (a) In future payday would be on the 25th day of each month, or the 

last banking day before the 25th, should the 25th day of the month 
fall on a  

 
   - Sunday 
   - Monday 
   - public holiday 
   - day after a public holiday 
 
  (b) However, the month of December in every year would be the 

exception, in which case payday would be the last normal working 
day before the 25th (This year payday will be 22 December 2000). 
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